
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CHESS CLUB 

Chess Club at Cardinal Newman Primary   

Fridays 1530 -1630 

Years 3-6  

Starts Friday 17th September to July 8th  

Contact the School office to register 

  

 

What Chess can offer Children 

1. Potential for better performance in academic studies 

2. Enhanced problem solving 

3. Enhanced strategic thinking 

4. Enhanced self esteem 

5. Friendly forum for making friends 

6. Healthy competition in a safe environment 

Dear Parents  

National and Candidate Chess Master Mark Josse will be running an after-school chess club on behalf of 

Chess in Schools and Communities. 

. 

.   

School Chess Club 

I give permission for ____________________________________________ to attend the chess club. 

Chess beginner Y/N _________________________________________________________________ 

Year Group / Class     _________________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s email address  _______________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s mobile number  _____________________________________________________________ 

Please advise of any allergy/medical conditions ___________________________________________  

Signed (Electronic Signature is fine)  ________________________________Parent /Guardian 

Date  _____________________________________________________________________________ 


